
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  N O  1 1  –  M A R C H  2 0 1 9  

 

 

We Play at: 
Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 
Campbelltown NSW 2560 

 
 
 
 

Our Committee 

 

President 
Christine Edge 

 
 

Vice President 
Vi Martin 

 

Secretary 
Sue McGarrity 

 

Treasurer 
Alex Mendonca 

 
 

Welfare 
Brenda Barnard 

 
 

Committee 
Tony Wolf 

 

Inquiries:  

Sue McGarrity 
 Ph 0402 351 339 

 

About Our Club 

The Bridge Club had its  
beginnings in 1973.  

It was affiliated with the 
Australian Bridge Federation 

in 1982 and moved to its  
present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  
in 1986. 

 
The club has approximately 
80 members and conducts 
lessons on a regular basis. 

 
We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 
and visitors. 

 

 
Until next  time ….Sue McGarrity 

April Schedule 
There’s lots happening this month and 
we also have a few public holidays 
thrown into the mix. 
 

• Bobyreff Pairs — Red Point 
 

Our next internal club competition will 
be the Bobyreff Pairs to be held on 
Thursday 18 April. This is a red point 
event. 
 

• Easter Saturday 20 April 
 

Play at Camden will proceed on this 
long weekend commencing at 1pm. 
Please be seated early 
 

 
 
 

NOTE:  Prizes will be awarded for 
the best dressed Easter bunny—so 

decorate yourself, your table,  
your partner, or your pet rabbit !!! 

 
• Anzac Day 25 April 
 

The Catholic Club will be open on its 
regular schedule so we will play our 
Thursday session commencing at  
10.15am for all who are available. 
 
• Gala Day Saturday 27 April 
 

We will start the day at 10am sharp 
with morning tea and play over two 
sessions with a break for lunch. There 
is no cost for the day. Let me know 
ASAP if you are able to attend. 
This IS NOT A RED POINT EVENT. 
 
 

Comings and Goings 
Holidays beckon bridge players at this 
time of the year. During coming weeks 
we wish Bon Voyage to 
• Vi Martin on a Pacific cruise 
• Terry and Joy Turner as they 

head to the UK   
• Christine Edge and myself on a 

5 week trip to Iceland & Ireland. 
• Jenny Brown & Bobbie Lumley 

off on a UK cruise. 

Graduating Class of 2019 
 

Christine Edge has ably completed 
another round of beginner lessons for 
11 keen, but nervous new players. 
The 100% completion rate among 
participants is a real testament to 
Christine’s structured and enjoyable 
lesson delivery. 
 

Congratulations to our new members 
on achieving this first step into the 
wonderful world of Bridge—may it 
bring you many happy hours and 
many new friends. 

Thank you also to the eighteen club 
members who volunteered their time 
in supervised play over two weeks to 
give these new players an idea of 
what a bridge game is like. 
 

Your ongoing support in nurturing 
these beginners when they come to 
play in their first games will be very 
greatly appreciated. 

 
 
 
 


